
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Contact 
Information 

 

 Email:  
admin@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk 

 

Phone 0161 
338 2060 

Website: 
http:// st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk 

 

Newsletter  
June 2022 

 

Message from the Headteacher  

 
Sports Health and Fitness Week  
 
Today has been the last day of our sports health and fitness week at St Paul’s. It has been a joy 
seeing the children throughout the week involved in all the different activities.  
 
Some of these have included the children experiencing archery, outdoor curling and frisbee with 
sports coaches. With Freddy Fit they talked about the importance of sleep and had lots of 
exercising fun that even included a little limbo! They have got to meet former Olympic gymnast, 
Dan Purvis. Dan led an inspirational assembly with the children. He shared his journey to 
Olympic success sharing with the children the message of perseverance that he has lived 
throughout his career. The children have also taken part in a sponsored event with him. Thank 
you so much for all your donations.  
 
Our year 6 got to take part in a day with one adventure, this included ascending a climbing wall, 
navigating a spider’s web, following the nightline, laser tag, archery and making a tasty snack in a 
fire pit. The children took part in every activity with great enthusiasm and had a fantastic day.  
 
At our sports day this year we were able to invite you back and it was lovely to see so many 
parents and family members on the school field cheering the children on. Thank you so much for 
all of your support. A big thanks to the PTA for organising refreshments on the day also!  
 
We have also had some sports clubs starting up after school, including a new Little Rocky’s 
boxing club for year 5 and 6 that is running for this half term.  
 
Class Photographs 
Monday 20th June is class photograph day, which is timely as It is back into full school uniform 
next week, including black shoes and no trainers to be worn. Just another reminder that earrings 
are not allowed to be worn in school.  
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Follow us on twitter @paul_primary    
 

‘Life in all its fullness’ 
(John 10:10) 

 

Some Dates for 
your diaries 
 
Monday June 20th 
Class Photos 
 
Wednesday 22nd 
June Yr 3&4 trip to 
Chester 
 
Thursday June 23rd 
5-6pm parents 
meeting for our 
new reception class 
in September 
 
27th/28th June 
Drumz Aloud in 
school 
 
20th-30th June each 
class will get to 
work with Active 
Angels on a 
mindfulness/yoga 
session between 
these dates 
 
Thursday July 7th 
Transition day 
children to visit 
their new classes in 
school 
 
July 14th ‘School 
Daze’ year 5&6 
performance  
 
Monday July 25th 
Year 6 party 5-7pm 
at school 
 
Tuesday July 26th 
Leavers Service 
930am (parents of 
year 6 children are 
invited to attend at 
Church) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parking 
For the safety of our children, if coming by car, please make use of the church 
car park across the road and do not drive down Richmond St or park on the 
yellow zigzag lines. 
 

 
TWITTER @paul_primary    
Just a reminder that we are on twitter, we would love it if you can start 
following us, our handle is @paul_primary 
 
Drumz Aloud  
Following on from sports week, the children will get to experience Drumz 
Aloud on either 27th or 28th June. This is a wonderful combination of 
drumming and exercise. 
 

Active Angels 
Between the dates of 20th-30th June each class will get to work with Active 
Angels on a mindfulness/yoga session between these dates 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jubilee celebrations 
On our last day of last half term, we marked and celebrated the 
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. As well as all learning and joining together to 
sing the national anthem, some of our children in class 5, submitted a 
video recording of them singing the national anthem as part of the 
choir for the Queen project. We were one of 141 schools to do so. The 
project was organised by St Paul’s Cathedral. We have received a letter 
from the cathedral that has informed us that the work of the 141 
schools has been sent in a commemorative book for the Queen to see.  
The children enjoyed different activities during the day including some 
snacks provided by the PTA and a parade of the crowns they each made 
in the school hall.  

 


